
UPDATE
Monday, February 7, 2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

SPIRIT WEEK!!!!!!!!!!!!
Brother David’s February Newsletter
Sportsmanship Letter

COVID INFORMATION:
● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing.
● Our Covid 19 Updates page has moved under the ‘Resources’ tab on the homepage

ACADEMIC EVENTS:
THE COURSE SELECTION PROCESS HAS BEGUN! WORK WITH YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR AND
TEACHERS FOR THE BEST COURSE OF STUDY FOR YOU!!!!!!!!
REPORT CARDS WERE POSTED LAST WEEK! MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS DOING WELL.
STUDENTS NEEDING ACADEMIC SUPPORT: WE HAVE A HOST OF RESOURCES FOR YOU, CONTACT
YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR OR STOP IN THE LIBRARY FOR MORE INFORMATION.

● AP Exam Payments are past due. Click here for payment link if you have not completed your payment.
● Library News:  The Library will be closed after school on Mon.1/31 and Tuesday 2/1. Extra help is offered every

Thursday morning at 7:30 AM- for students who would like to learn how to use any of our resources for their school
or personal use or need assistance gathering material for upcoming assignments.  No sign up required.

● The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.
Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information.  Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports.  If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

● Saint Anthony’s Writing Workshop is open to ALL students. Each month, the calendar with dates and times is
posted on the SA Instagram page and in every Homeroom. Workshops are held in room 219.

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES .

● FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH!!!
● The NHS Variety Show is now on the website,  It is Outstanding!!!!! Voting for the Best Performance started on

Friday, February 4. All votes are $5.00 and the proceeds go to the Ralph Silvestre Memorial Scholarship Fund.
● SPIRIT WEEK DETAILS: EACH DAY SPECIAL SPIRIT LUNCH: SPECIAL ATTIRE

Monday: Color Wars: Tuesday: Spirit Attire: Wednesday: Sports Jersey Day: Thursday: Red,White Blue Patriotic Day
FRIDAY: BUTTON DOWN HAWAIIAN SHIRT DAY AND THE WINTER PEP RALLY

CONGRATULATIONS TO:
The Girls and Boys Bowling Teams for Capturing the Nassau/Suffolk Catholic League Championship Title

The Wrestling Team for Capturing the Nassau/Suffolk Catholic League Championship Title.
The Crew Teams were most successful at the Long Island Sprint Event on Saturday, over 250 athletes from Long

Island, Connecticut, New Jersey and Vermont! Lots of College Scouts here as well, another great day for the Friars!

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/BDA-Newsletter-February.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Sportsmanship-Letter.21.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/ap-exam-registration-3/


ADMISSIONS:
INCOMING FRESHMAN COURSE SELECTION MAKE-UP DAY: UNIFORM & SHOE MEASUREMENTS

TUESDAY:  MARCH 8:  STARTS AT 2:45 pm IN THE STUDENT CENTER HALLWAY

● You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
● Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and

Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.
● Friar for a Day continues: Call Admissions for information.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:

Every Grade Level Retreat Program continues to go well!
● Bishop Barres Pastoral Letter
● ANNUAL BLESSING OF THE SHIELDS MASS WAS JUST GREAT. Let us always remember to thanks

these wonderful men and women who serve us so very well.
● CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
● Our Girls have the opportunity to experience Adoration and a Great Message from Father Rob Ketcham this

Thursday. February 10 @ 7:00 PM in the chapel. Confessions will also be available.

FINAL THOUGHTS:

We had a Magnificent Catholic Schools Week, each day was filled with such great spirit and thankfulness for all.
The theme:  “A DOZEN REASONS TO CHOOSE CATHOLIC SCHOOLS was most evident here at SA.
Let us all Give thanks for the Gift of Catholic Education in our Country and in particular here at Saint Anthony’s. Thanks so
much for sending us your children. It is our Hope that we return you an APOSTLE! I received so many wonderful comments
from Parents, Students, Faculty and Staff about all of the festivities. I want to thank you all for the greatness that we share in
Catholic Education here at St. Anthony’s High School. NOW we get to experience SPIRIT WEEK!!!

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,
Brothe� Davi� Anthon� Migliorin�, OSF
Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Holiness_And_Mission_in_the_Changing_World_of_Work_Final.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/
mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

